
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther      Post 
 Week     of     November     7,     2022 

 “  All     students     will     learn     and     grow     academically,     socially,  emotionally     and     physically!  ” 

 “”The     living     owe     it     to     those     who     no     longer     speak     to     tell     their     story     for     them.” 
 ~     Czeslaw     Milosz 

 The     Week     Ahead: 

 MONDAY:                 Gr.7/8      Volleyball     Divisionals 

 School     Council     Mtg.     7:00PM 

 Friends     of     Pioneer     Following     SC 

 WEDNESDAY:  Remembrance     Day     Service     at     10:45     am 

 THURSDAY:            No     School-     PD     Day 

 FRIDAY:                   No     School-     Remembrance     Day 

 Dates     to     Remember 

 ●  November     16-17th:     Bake     Sale     by     Charity     Club 

 ●  November     25:     PD     Day     -     No     School     for     Students 

 ●  December     2:     End     of     Term     1 

 ●  December     2:     Report     Cards     Go     Home 

 ●  December     5:     School     Council     Mtg.     7:00PM 

 ●  December     5:     Friends     of     Pioneer     Following     SC 

 ●  December     7     &     8:     P-T     Interviews     4-7:00PM 

 ●  December     15:     Winter     Band     Performance 

 ●  December     22:     Last     Day     before     Christmas     Break 

 Items     of     Note 

 Little  Caesar’s  Pizza  Kits  are  now  scheduled  to  be  delivered  on  Tuesday,  November  15th  from  3:30-5pm 

 at  the  school.  The  schools  Remembrance  Day  service  will  be  on  Wednesday,  November  9th  with  a  start  time  of 

 10:45  am.  Parents  and  community  members  are  welcome  to  attend.  This  year,  Mr.  Banke  and  his  Grade  7 

 Leadership  class  organized  and  will  oversee  the  service!  An  early  thank  you  to  them  for  that!  Volleyball  season 

 wraps  up  on  Monday  and  Tuesday  this  week,  which  means  basketball  is  just  around  the  corner.  We  are  always 

 looking  for  coaching  volunteers,  so  if  you  or  someone  you  know  is  interested,  please  contact  Mr.  Whitecotton  at 

 evan.whitecotton@wrsd.ca 
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